
1  

 

Making a Difference 
Harvey Browne Memorial Presbyterian Church Newsletter 

August 2023 

In this Issue  
Page: 
 

1  Note from the Pastor 
2  August Birthdays 
2  Worship Schedule 
2  Prayer List 
3 HBYouth, HBTweens,      
   & HBKids 
3 Habitat for Humanity 
4 Booktalk 
4 Bookanalia 
5 Wed. Dinner Helpers 
6 PW Fall Kick-off 
6 Volunteer Thank you  
7 Books for Malawi 
7 Grocery Cart 
7 Mission Co-workers 
8 Buckhorn 
8 Tables of Eight 
8 St. MAM Golf Classic 
9  St. MAM Volunteers 
10 Terry Hargrave 
11 Calendar 
12 Staff Contact Info          

 

 
How many of us, on turning the calendar page to August, find ourselves shocked to 
see that August 9th marks the first day of school. August 9th?! we think. Summer is 
over already? And so we shift our lives into a new gear, buying school supplies and 
filling out forms and generally filling our already over-extended lives with further 
feelings of frenzy. 
 
Which, this month, has called to mind for me a quote from Thomas Merton. He 
writes:  

There is a pervasive form of contemporary violence…and that is overwork. 
The rush and pressure of modern life are a form, perhaps the most common 
form, of its innate violence. To allow oneself to be carried away by a multi-
tude of conflicting concerns, to surrender to too many means, to commit 
oneself to too many projects, to want to help everyone in everything, is to 
succumb to violence. The frenzy of our activism neutralizes our work for 
peace. It destroys our own inner capacity for peace. It destroys the fruitful-
ness of our own work, because it kills the root of inner wisdom which makes 
work fruitful. (Conjectures of a Guilty Bystander) 
 

Merton, of course, was writing about the work of an activist who, in their desire to 
effect change, succumbs to constant turmoil, leaving the well they need to draw 
from dry due to overuse. Put simply, overcommitment stretches a person thin. Mer-
ton encourages mindful attention to rest in order to nurture and enrich the work 
done in one’s life.  
 
It is a message fundamental to who we are as people of faith. Remember the Sab-
bath and keep it holy, we are told. In Sabbath as Resistance: Saying No to the Cul-
ture of Now, Walter Brueggemann writes about just how counter-cultural this no-
tion of Sabbath was in ancient times. Looking at the context of Egypt, where the 
Israelites’ constant slave labor made their lives into commodities of Pharoah, the 
commandment to rest is revolutionary. He writes, “Sabbath…is an act of trust in the 
subversive, exodus-causing God. [It] is a practical divestment so that neighborly 
engagement, rather than production and consumption, defines our lives.” 
 
As we turn the calendar page to August and feel that frenzy to “do” and 
“accomplish” bubbling inside of us, may we remember our call to sabbath – a call 
that is both revolutionary and necessary to sustaining us in the work before us. May 
we encourage one another in this counter-cultural work. And in finding that God-
given rest, may we find our lives and our work deepened and enriched. 
Christine 
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Sunday Worship Schedules 

Ushers: 
 
August 6 
Kelly Burke* 
Joni Burke 
Jane Doehnert 
Becky Evans 
 
August 13 
Anne Hughes* 
Cynthia Hilyerd 
Will Hilyerd 
India Hoddy 
 
August 20 
Mike Hunter* 
Sarah Jane Hunter 
Donna Jones 
Gail Hudson 
 
August 27 
Lynn Overstreet* 
Joanna Overstreet 
Diane Osborne 
Tom Osborne 

 

Lay Readers: 
 
August 6  
Judy Laning 
 
August 13  
Gary Luhr 
 
August 20  
Laura Krausen 
 
August 27  
Lynn Cole 

PRAYER LIST:  
Michael Smith, friends of Robert Rennie & 
Katie Kleinkopf; Peggy Mastropaolo; The fami-
ly and friends of Janet Harshaw on her 
death; Jim Boswell; Meghan, daughter of Kitty 
& Jim Boswell; Patty VanCleave, friend of the 
Boswells; Gretchen Micka; Lucy Rapp; David 
Curneal; Nanci Chasteen; Edith Light; Pam 
Douglas & Austin Burge, Friends of Diane Os-
borne; Jamie Holt; Norman Spratt; Christopher 
Osborne, grandson of Tom & Diane Osborne; 
MarySylvia Thimling, mother of Cheryl 
Granger; Diana (daughter of Skip & Edith 
Light).*)= added this week.* = added this week.  
 
MISSION CO-WORKERS: 
Betsey & Eric Moe, Tyler, Rochelle & Mphatso 
Holm, Jeff & Christie Boyd, Dr.   Larry and 
Inge Sthreshley 
 
PRESBYTERIAN CHAPLAINS: 
Jenny Edlin, Marie Ellis, Annica Gage, Jennifer 
Gingerich, Amy Helwig, Robin Hogle, Jim 
Martin, Donna Melloan, Gina Meester, Cynthia 
Miske, Kate Pyle, Caroline Wood, Jessica Gibo, 
and Erin Veliquette  

HB Prayer List 

* Head Usher 

August Birthdays! 
Lora Welch 
Cynthia Frentz 
Doug Grogg 
Zenet Schissler 
Dudley Haines 
Judi Jones 
Debbie McCallister 
Tim Miller 
Connor Ritchie 
Judy McCabe 
Gretchen Micka 
Maddy Fohr 
Anne Hughes 
Jeanne Ward 
Emmalynn Gilfert 
Jackie Cusick 
Cassie Allison 
Bekah Gordon 
Logan Gilman 

Earl Duff 
Cheryl Granger 
Donna Jones 
Beth Sedgwick 
Debbie Havner 
Marie Ellis 
Elaine Hanna 
Phyllis Dunham 
Shelby Massey-
Adams 
Jim Arnette 
Dawn Cundiff 
Beverly Hampton 
Peggy Mull 
Doug Mann 
Sandi Percival 
Emily Brown 
Jeanne Luhr 
Shirley Gurley 

Jane Smith 
Scott Smith 
Grant Gilman 
Rodney Will 
Judy Laning 
Bob Roberts 
Rick Winters 
Sarah Jane Hunter 
Christi Budd 
Tom Frentz 
Will Hilyerd 
Jim Hubert 
Joni Burke 
Sue Garrett 

Contact the church    
office to find out how 
you can help serve. 
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The Presbyterian Coalition is building again. This year we will be returning to Lake Louisvilla with the house 
located at 13516 Park Springs Lane. The Raise the Roof is scheduled for September 14, 15, and 16. We are 
partnering this year with Omar Ahmed and Taiseer Mohamedain. Omar and Taiseer are originally from     
Sudan and now live in Louisville with their two children. Prior to the build, there will be opportunities to    
prepare the walls which will frame this home. More information about the volunteer opportunities to come.  
 
On Sunday, August 13, the special offering for Habitat will be collected. With the additional costs of building 
materials, the amount to sponsor a home has also increased. The Habitat Special Offering has always been 
well supported by Harvey Browne. Please join me in making the special offering this year for Habitat a part 
of building affordable homes in our community.     
 
Brian Pollock, a longtime volunteer with Habitat, is always happy to spread the word about the mission and 
share the multitude of volunteer opportunities that can fit our talents and abilities. You may contact Brian at 
298-5250 or bpmoving@yahoo.com. 

HBKids, HBTweens & HBYouth 
Blessing of the Backpacks, August 6 

· August 6, 10:30 am. All are invited (children and adults) to bring their backpack or work bag to wor-
ship on Sunday, August 6th, and we will bless the bags as we anticipate the start of the school year.   

 
HBFamilies Back-To-School Pool Party, August 13 

· August 13, 2– 4 pm at Cedar Ridge Camp. Come out to Cedar Ridge Camp (4010 Old Routt Rd) for a 
pool party to celebrate the beginning of school. We'll swim and enjoy snacks and fellowship together.  

 
Informational Meeting, August 20 and August 27 

· Grown-ups of children, tweens, and youth: All grown-ups of children (ages 4 and up), tweens, and 
youth are encouraged to attend a meeting either on August 20th at 11:30am or August 27th at 9:30am 
in the Session room. We are excited about the upcoming programming year, and this meeting will be 
an opportunity to hear about plans and expectations for the year. It is important for one grown-up 
of each child, tween, or youth to attend one of these meetings. The same material will be presented 
at both sessions. Children, tweens, and youth may also come during this time (they will meet in room 
216). If you are unable to attend one of these meetings, please let Katherine (katherine@hbpres.net) 
know.  

 
Fall Kickoff, September 10 

· Mark your calendar for Fall Kickoff Sunday, which celebrates the beginning of the church program-
ming year, for Sunday, September 10th! Sunday morning breakfast and Sunday school classes will 
resume on Kickoff Sunday, September 10th, and Wednesday night dinner and programming will     
resume September 13th. 

 
HBYouth—Look for information in the Good News to Go and the September Newsletter on plans that are 
being put in place for the HBYouth for 2023-2024.  

The HB – Habitat Presbyterian Coalition – 2023 Build 
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Harvey Browne Book Clubs 

Everyone is welcome whether you have read the book or not.  If you buy your book at 
Carmichael's and mention Bookanalia or Booktalk at Harvey Browne, you will receive 20% off.   

Bookanalia  
Now in its 39th year, Bookanalia is a book review 
club that meets after Wed. night church dinner.  
 
Bookanalia usually meets on the third Wednesday of 
the month at 6:15pm  in the Session Room and on 
Zoom. Books are available at a 20% discount from 
Carmichael’s bookstores when you mention Bookana-
lia at Harvey Browne.   

Booktalk 
 

Booktalk for Tuesday, August 29 at 11:30am will be Lessons in Chemistry by  
Bonnie Garmus. This very  popular novel which takes place in the early 1960's 
will feel very familiar to women who were around then and will have them  
laughing and standing up and cheering for the brilliant scientist who is able to 
overcome the attitudes of her male bosses. Younger folks will also enjoy this  
delightful book. Bring a sandwich and a drink and join us in the living room or 
on Zoom. All are welcome whether you have read the book or not. If you buy 
your book at Carmichael's, mention Booktalk at Harvey Browne and receive a 
20% discount. 

Our book selections and schedule for 2023-2024 are 
as follows: 
 
September 20, 2023 How the Light Gets In (Inspector 
Gamache #9) by Louise Penny  
 
October 18, 2023 The 57 Bus by Dashka Slater  
 
November 15, 2023 survey of award winning chil-
dren’s books - Coretta Scott King; Newbery; 
Caldecott, etc.  
 
December 20, 2023 Remarkably Bright Creatures by 
Shelby Van Pelt & The Soul of an Octopus by Sy 
Montgomery  
 
January 17, 2024 Lessons in Chemistry by Bonnie 
Garmus  
 
February 21, 2024 Take My Hand by Dolen Perkins-
Valdez  
 
March 20, 2024 The Firekeeper’s Daughter by Ange-
line Boulley  
 
April 17, 2024 Horse by Geraldine Brooks  
 
May 15, 2024 How the Word is Passed by Clint 
Smith  
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It is exciting to watch how much our participation has grown this year with the return of our Wednesday Night 
dinner program. This past year we were averaging between 80-100 meals eaten each week. As we prepare for 
the new “school year” to begin for Wednesday Night dinners and programming, we need some more kitchen 
volunteers! We have a dedicated core group of volunteers, but need relief when members need to be out of 
town or have conflicts. The duties are simple, you don’t have to possess great cooking skills. We offer on the 
job training. 
 
Some of the Wednesday Night relief tasks and the time period it takes place include:  
 
3:30-4:00pm 

· Setting the tables with plastic tablecloths, flowers in a vase or decoration, and salt and pepper shakers 
 
4:30-6:00pm 

· Helping someone with collecting money where people check in at the dinner 
 
4:00-5:15pm 

· Preparing the beverage dispensers with water, iced tea, and lemonade (tea needs to be brewed and the 
lemonade made from a mix) and ice, scooper, and plastic cups set out 

· Helping someone prepare the salad bowl (mixed greens, tomatoes, peppers, onions, etc.) and setting 
up the salad bar toppings (croutons, cheese, various dressings) 

· Setting out the items on the “children’s table” (ice to hold gallon milk jug, cups, loaf of bread, peanut 
butter and jelly, any special food item that week for children 

· Setting out the trays, paper plates, napkins and eating and serving utensils for dinner 
· Helping plate the desserts (cutting brownies, pies, cakes, and placing cookies out for individual serv-

ings. 
 
After 6:00pm 

· Clean up afterwards in the dining area. Removing any trash and taking down tablecloths and decora-
tions. Helping remove the chairs and tables from the gym floor. 

 
We’d love to request assistance from all of our dinner guests, who are available, to commit to help at least one 
time this fall. It would work like ushering or serving communion, no long term weekly obligation, but helping 
us continue to provide a fun and enjoyable church meal before the evening programs. 
 
Dinners start up in September and run through December. We usually take weeks off for holidays 
(Thanksgiving, Christmas, and school breaks.) 
 
Interested individuals can send an email to Joni Burke at jonikburke@gmail.com or call 502-291-3442.  
Please share your name and contact information, what month/ week you could volunteer, and if you have a 
preference for the tasks or time period you could assist. 
 
We also have a need for subs who could be called occasionally to pitch in when we are short-handed 
 
THANKS SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF OUR 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER PROGRAM! 
 

Wednesday Night Dinner Helpers Needed 
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Lay Reader Volunteers 
On behalf of Music and Worship, I wanted to thank all of the wonderful lay readers who have graciously lent 
their time and talents to this important part of our worship experience!  
 
All members of all ages are welcome to volunteer. Please contact Kathy  
Williams at 502-639-042 or klewiswilliams54@gmail.com 
 
Kathy Williams 

It is almost time for Presbyterian Women (PW) to kick-off our fall plans. We encourage you to participate in 
our women’s groups and activities. Consider par-
ticipating in our Bible Study for the year 2023-24. 
The study this season is Sacred Encounters: The 
Power and Presence of Jesus Christ in Luke-Acts 
by Olive Mahabir. Within the pages of this study, 
we are invited to consider Jesus and Jesus’ disci-
ples as they shared the Good News through sacred 
encounters with everyday people. The Gospel Ac-
cording to Luke and the Acts of the Apostles is 
“one story in two parts,” that demonstrates the un-
folding of God’s love and redemptive purpose in 
human history. Written by Luke, a physician and 
traveling companion of Paul, the message to the 
early Christian community (and to us) is radical, 
inclusive, and hope-filled. Further, this message 
invites the church to deeper, compassionate en-
gagement with the world. “What are the potential 
implications for the church if we treat our interac-
tions as sacred encounters that demonstrate the 
transformative love of Christ Jesus?”  
 
Harvey Browne PW meet in Circles for small 
group discussion on the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month, September through May. Four groups meet 
at Harvey Browne in different locations at the 
church. Two groups meet at 10:30 AM, one at 
11:30 AM, and one at 6:00 PM. If Tuesday is not 
suitable for you, we would love to help you set up 
a different time. Another option, if once a month 
is not feasible for you, choose a lesson that looks 
interesting and participate in any group, once or as 
often as you like. No commitment necessary. Each 
group will be studying the same lesson. Look in 
the September HB Newsletter for information on 
the PW Fall Kick-off Event. For more information 
or questions, contact the church office at 896-1791 
or email Jane Doehnert at jbdonut@bellsouth.net 
 

 

PW Fall Kick-Off 
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Mission Co-workers Jeff and Christi Boyd 

Grocery Cart 
The Grocery Cart for August is for Family Scholar House. 
 
They need school supplies this year as follows: 
 

· Index Cards 
· Notebooks 
· Folders 
· College Rule Loose Leaf Paper 
· Binders 
· Highlighters 
· TI-84 Calculators 
· Sticky Notes 

Books for Malawi 
We will again be collecting books to send to Malawi as a part of our church’s continuing support for the min-
istry and mission of the Holms family and their community. Their local school is in need of gently loved early 
reader chapter books (though up to “middle grade” is also appreciated). Search your shelves and sales for ap-
propriate material! Bring books on Fall Kickoff Sunday, September 10th and place them in the box in the foy-
er. We will collect books until the box is full!  Thank you for your generosity. 

Jeff and Christi Boyd are PCUSA Mission co-workers based in the Democratic Republic of Congo serving as 
Regional Liaison (Jeff) and Regional Facilitator for Women’s and Children’s Interests (Christi). In Jeff & 
Christi's Spring newsletter, they highlighted a shift taking place in the Congo. Instead of using institutions to 
house and care for vulnerable children, the are placing these children with families in the synods of East Ka-
sai.So far, 192 Presbyterian congregations have been “vibrant havens” as foster families for abandoned or un-
accompanied children. Child protection committees in Congo raise awareness about Child Rights and watch 
out for and advocate against any violations. Their goal is to work to reunite children placed in foster care with 
members of their family. Two years into this new program, 48 children had been placed into foster care and 
66% of them had already been reunited with relatives. One of the most positive outcomes is the education the 
children receive. The reunification with their family enables them to be reintegrated into their community eas-
ier than if they had been in the institution. 
 
We most recently mentioned Jeff & Christi in an article in the January HB newsletter. Further articles will ap-
pear in future HB newsletters to help everyone get to know them a little better and to help establish an ongo-
ing “congregational connection” with them. You may also access a list of the newsletters published by the 
Boyds on a regular basis. Their newsletters cover a wide range of topics such as global partnerships, local 
news, helping vulnerable children, growing the church, and human trafficking. 
 
 
For more information on Jeff & Christi Boyd or to sign up for their newsletter, visit: 
https://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/missionconnections/jeff-and-christi-
boyd/ 
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When our last newsletter promotion mentioned “summer fun” Tables of Eight, we didn’t know that one of our 
dinner groups would be meeting on the Sunday of the bad weather night in June. After a delicious meal and 
conversation, this group had to adjourn when the power went out! Our thanks to new member, Judy Stubbs, 
who hosted that dinner. Kitty and Jim Boswell hosted another fun dinner “with power” the previous night. 
Thanks to all who participated in this round! 
 
We hope you will plan to join us when we resume our potluck dinners in members’ homes in the fall. We are 
always looking for more hosts. 
 
We’d like to involve about six people on a Tables of Eight committee to help us in the promotions of the din-
ners. If you’d like to learn more or be involved, call or email Joni Burke at 502-291-3442 or                   
jonikburke@gmail.com 

St. MAM Golf Classic 

Summer Fun Tables of Eight Dinners 

Mission Opportunities Buckhorn Children & Family Services 

Sign-ups are open for the Adult Mission Trip  that is scheduled for October 8-14, 2023 and we'd love to have 
you join us.  
 
The Buckhorn Children and Family Services in Buckhorn, KY offers a great opportunity for you to be in-
volved in service. There will be a wide range of work since the flooding last year resulted in neglect on the 
maintenance of the 500-acre property while they focused on community recovery. Their largest need at pre-
sent is assistance to catch up on the multiple chores that their lone maintenance person can’t do. This could 
include a wide range of repairs and yard work. We’ll be staying in residential housing on the campus with a 
minimal daily commute.  
 
Sign-ups for the October trip will continue until 9/15/23 but your early response helps with planning. Please 
submit your name to the church office as soon as possible. Join us for all or part of the week.  
 
We're looking forward to serving God and the people of 
Eastern Kentucky. 

Come out and swing "FORE" St. Matthew Area Ministries (St. MAM)! St. MAM Golf Classic at Wildwood 
Country Club located at 5000 Bardstown Road on Monday, August 28, 2023. All proceeds benefit the many 
programs & missions of St. Matthews Area Ministries.  
 
Registration Forms are located on the Welcome Center. The deadline to register is August 21.   
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A resolution honoring  

Terry Hargrave 
for her ministry to Harvey Browne Presbyterian Church 

 
      WHEREAS, Terry Hargrave joined the staff of Harvey Browne Church in 2016 as Children and 
Youth Director, accepting a challenge to strengthen these vital ministries; and, 
 
      WHEREAS, she has overseen the growth in ministry with young people through Sunday 
school, Vacation Bible School, Cedar Ridge outings, Youth Sundays, and children’s time in worship; 
and,   
 
      WHEREAS, she has taught the faith by example and by leading confirmation classes, lock-ins, 
and retreats, and by organizing mission trips and trips to Montreat Youth Conferences and Presby-
terian Youth Triennium; and, 
 
      WHEREAS, she is a tireless worker who has shown her love for young people by always mak-
ing herself available to listen to them and to offer care and support; and  
 
      WHEREAS, she has demonstrated a heart for mission, helping our children and youth connect 
their faith to living as disciples; and    
   
       WHEREAS, she has taught them how to live out their faith while having fun in the process;  
 
      NOW, THEREFORE, we, the members of Harvey Browne Presbyterian Church, extend our 
gratitude to Terry for her ministry with this congregation, and we pray God’s richest blessings upon 
her as she embarks upon new ways of sharing God’s love. 
 
 
Presented in worship this 30th day of July, 2023 

Thank you, Terry!  
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
 

1 
9:45-Staff Mtg* 
2:00– Worship & Music 
Committee* 
7:00-Session Meeting 
(St. Matthews UMC Rm. 
204) 
 
 

2 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Contact 
Maggie Chilton) 
 

3 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
 
 

4 
Harvey Browne 
Closed 
7:00– HBYouth 
Lock-in 

5 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
10:30– PW Mid
-KY CT Meet-
ing (Session) 

6 
^Sunday Morning 
10:30– Blessing of 
the Backpacks 
(Sanctuary) 

7 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Loft) 
7:00– Outreach 
Committee Meet-
ing* 

8 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
6:30-Personnell Commit-
tee Meeting+ (Session) 

9 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
6:15– Boy Scout 
Troop 315 (Loft) 
 
 

10 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
 

11 
Harvey Browne 
Closed 

12 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 

13 
^Sunday Morning 
2:00– Back-to-
School  Pool Party 
(Cedar Ridge) 

14 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
 

15 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
2:00—Congregational 
Life Meeting (Living 
Room) 
6:30-Worship and Music 
Committee Meeting 
(Session) 

16 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
6:15– Boy Scout 
Troop 315 (Loft) 

17 
9:00-HBQuilters 
(209) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 

18 
Harvey Browne 
Closed 

19 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
 
 

20 
^Sunday Morning 
11:30-Parent/Child 
Informational Meet-
ing (Session) 

21 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
11:00-Property 
Committee Meet-
ing (Session) 
4:30-Presbytery 
Mission Commit-
tee+ (Living 
Room) 

22 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
7:00– Christian Educa-
tion Meeting* 
7:00– Welcome Commit-
tee Meeting (Session) 

23 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
4:00– PW Coor-
dinating Team 
Meeting 
(Session) 
6:15– Boy Scout 
Troop 315 (Loft) 

24 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 

25 
1:00-Red Cross 
Blood Dive 
(Eline) 

26 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
10:00-Mid-KY 
Chaplains Fel-
lowship (Living 
Rm) 
 

27 
^Sunday Morning 
9:30-Parent/Child 
Informational Meet-
ing (Session) 

28 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
2:00—Finance 
Committee Meet-
ing (Session) 

29 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:30– Booktalk+ 
(Living Rm) 

30 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
6:15– Boy Scout 
Troop 315 (Loft) 
 
 

31 
9:00-HBQuilters 
(209) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 

  ^Every Sunday Morning  
  9:30 - Summer Choir Rehearsal  
10:30 - Worship+  
  1:00 - Pickle Ball (Emory) 
  4:00 - Yoga at HB (Session)  

* - Via Zoom/Online  

+ - In person AND via Zoom/
Online 

Contact the church office for links 
to join Zoom.  

Harvey Browne Closed for Maintenance 

2023 2023 
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Harvey Browne Memorial 
Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane 
Louisville, KY 40207 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

HBPres Website:  www.hbpres.net   |               YouTube: HBPres  |             Facebook:  www.facebook.com/hbpres 

Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding love for Jesus 
Christ, seeking to be grown through worship and study, recreation and fellowship,  

service to others and loving care for one another. 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9ʧ00 AM - 5ʧ00 PM  |  Church Office Phone: (502) 896-1791   
After-hours pastoral emergency number: (502) 208-8472  |  Harvey Browne Weekday Preschool: (502) 895-2577 

 

Rev. Christine Coy Fohr, Pastor                                                                            christine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Katherine Kupar, Parish Associate for Children and Families                  katherine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Jim Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             jim@hbpres.net 
Kristy Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             kristy@hbpres.net  
Larry D. Brandenburg, Minister of Music                                                       ldblouisville@yahoo.com 
Timothy L. Baker, Organist/Assistant Director of Music                               kewlpipes2@gmail.com 
Beth Brandenburg, Director Children’s Choir                                    bethbrandenburg12@yahoo.com  
Carl Enoch, Sign Language Interpreter                                                            carlenoch48@gmail.com 
Amy Squires, Preschool Director                               (895-2577) harveybrownepreschool@gmail.com 
Julie Rousseau, Nursery & Parents’ Day Out Director                         Ext. 119, jrousseau@hbpres.net 
Cheryl Granger, Church Administrator                                        Ext. 104, cherylgranger@hbpres.net 
Tim Miller, Building Manager                                                                 Ext. 112, tmillerhb@hbpres.net 
Grace Graves, Admin. Assistant                                                         Ext. 100, gracegraves@hbpres.net 

Pastor & Staff Contact Information 


